
Alexandria Fire Department Comments on Seminary Road Project 

From: Corey Smedley <corey.smedley@alexandriava.gov>  
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 4:28 PM 
To: Maurice Jones <Maurice.Jones@alexandriava.gov>; Cameron Hall 
<Cameron.Hall@alexandriava.gov>; Michael Cross <Michael.Cross@alexandriava.gov>; Chris Thompson 
<Chris.Thompson@alexandriava.gov>; Dan McMaster <Dan.McMaster@alexandriava.gov>; Hillary Orr 
<Hillary.Orr@alexandriava.gov> 
Cc: Yon Lambert <Yon.Lambert@alexandriava.gov> 
Subject: RE: Seminary Road Complete Streets: Emergency Apparatus Concerns 

Hillary, 

Thank you and your staff for working with AFD. AFD was a part of the complete street program and 
discussions surrounding the Seminary Road project. Internally, we have discussed our position on the 
Seminary Road Complete Streets after additional briefings provided by your staff. Therefore, the Fire 
Department could accept the elements of the proposal over the entire span of the project. For Optimal 
fire department operations and response efficiencies, it is AFD’s position to consider Option 3. 

Thank you 

Corey 
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